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P. O. BOX 1307 1570 KC 5000 WATTS

SELMA, ALABAMA 36701 TELEPHONE 874-9062
May 26, 1070

Mr. John Sampason,
L4148 Wyecliff Drive,
Winston-Salem, North Carolina

Dear John,

Thenks for your reception report of Wednesday, May 20, 1970
on WTQX. We have been receiving letters recently from the
National Radio Club members as far away as Boston stating
¥hat they had plcked up WTQX. We have had several reports
from the Basltimore area.,

This letter will verify your reception on May 20th
T:4ly to 7:45 P.M, C,D.T. Thanks for writing!

yours very truly,
S
A frirnre

“rle Hanna
Chief Fngineer

Mecsie * Newa 3foo,ﬁ/
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